
December 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

We are delighted to announce that our Year 4 pupils will be given the opportunity to attend Beach School for a minimum of
4 sessions.

Small groups will be transported in the school minibus to local beaches here on Portland, for an
hour and a half long session exploring our coastal environment and furthering their learning.

To support these sessions, please can you send your child to school with a pair of wellies,
spare trousers/skirt and socks in a bag. If you cannot source wellies  then please do not worry
we will try to support you with this but we only have limited numbers and sizes available.

The dates we have planned are:
Tuesday 10th January - new topic launch, Survival Skills
Tuesday 17th January
Tuesday 24th January
Tuesday 31st January

Their teacher will remind the children the day before their group's visit, so they can bring their
wellies the next day.

To ensure your child can be part of our Beach School experience, then please make sure you have allowed consent via the
SIMs app for school visits.

We look forward to sharing these exciting adventures and this wonderful opportunity with you all through our social media
channels. In the meantime, should you have any questions then please do get in touch: crussell@atlantic-aspirations.org

Kind Regards

- Primary P.E CoordinatorCoralie Russell
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